
TOWNSHIP OF MANALAPAN  
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS  

DISTRICT NO. 1 
  

REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING 
January 8, 2025  
 
The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners, Fire District No. 1, in the 
Township of Manalapan, was called to order at 8:03 p.m. by Chairman Spector, in 
compliance with the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act.    
  
PRESENT:   A. Spector, G. Schmatz, D. LaRocca, M. Alongi, M. Wilson, S. Burdick,  
J. Shalikar, J. Aronson, M. Wechsler & C. Parker 
 
BILLS AND COMMUNICATIONS 
 
No report. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
  
Wells Fargo Money Market    $1,652,583.55 
Wells Fargo Checking               $8,808.90 
 
ATTORNEY’S REPORT 
 
Budget has been sent to the County. 
 
INSURANCE REPORT 
 
No report.  
 
EQUIPMENT REPORT 
 
Received intake valves for 73, extrication gloves, extrication tool and power unit, stokes 
basket bracket, and stream light batteries. 
Waiting on shields and gear. 
 
RADIO REPORT 
 
No report.  
 
TRUCK REPORT  
 
26-1-91 – Fire & Safety still has us with a date of January 13th.  
90 & 91 –NDT test was done on December 23rd. 
26-1-73 – bad a/c compressor (waiting on quote); auto eject plug replaced.  
26-1-74 – air compressor was installed; has an air leak.  
 
 
 



CHIEF’S REPORT 
 
Had an issue with the fill gauge on the fuel tanks.  
28-2 map change.  
 
Requests  
$1,000 to hold a TIC class. 
$275 for FIT test adaptor.                                                                                                                             
 
ASSOCIATION REPORT 
 
Mike with working with Commissioner LaRocca on insurance. 
 
TRUSTEES’ REPORT 
 
No report. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
See attached. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
  
Commissioner Schmatz made a motion to pay all vouchers; this was seconded by 
Commissioner LaRocca.  All voted aye. 
 
Commissioner LaRocca made a motion for $1,000 to hold a TIC class, this was seconded by 
Commissioner Spector.  All voted aye.   
 
Commissioner LaRocca made a motion for $350 to purchase an adaptor for the FIT test 
machine, this was seconded by Commissioner Alongi.  All voted aye.   
 
Our January 22nd meeting has been moved to January 21st.  
 
Discussion held regarding iChiefs convention in August in Orlando. 
 
Meeting opened to the public at 8:21 p.m.  
 
A motion was made by Commissioner Spector to adjourn; it was seconded by Commissioner 
LaRocca.  All voted aye. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:23 p.m. 
 
                                                                                              

Respectfully submitted, 
        Michael Alongi, Clerk                                  



TOWNSHIP OF MANALAPAN    
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

DISTRICT NO. 1 
 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS – 1/8/25 
  
 
Commissioner Schmatz to install light in Commissioner’s closet. 
 
Golf cart rehab. 
 
Door lights for 81. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    


